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August 6, 1984

Docket No. 50-483

Unfon Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald F. Schnell

Vice President - Nuclear
Post Office Box 149 - Mail Code 400
St. Louis, MO 63166

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated July 6, 1984, informing us of the steps you
have taken to or are planning to take regarding the items identified in our
inspection Report No. 50-483/84-10 dated May 25, 1984. We will examine
these matters during a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
cllo. CMef

JW

Radiolog‘l ca‘l Protection Branch

cc: W. H. Weber, Manager, Nuclear
Construction
S. E. Miltenberger, Plant Manager
R. L. Powers, Assistant Manager
Quality Assurance
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